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PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION WILL IMPACT TRAFFIC ON  
LOS CORDOVAS AND BLUEBERRY HILL ROADS 

 
TAOS – New Mexico Gas Company is enhancing the safety of its pipeline system in Taos, and   
motorists need to be aware of two upcoming construction projects that will cause traffic delays. 
 
Blueberry Hill Road will be closed in both directions from May 5 until May 16 between State 
Road 240 and Cottom Road, with barricades in place north of Arroyo Park Drive. Local residents 
will have access but are asked to drive slowly and follow directional signs.  
 
From May 27 until June 7, there will be one-way traffic with temporary traffic lights operating 
along Los Cordovas Road west of State Road 240.  
 
Motorists traveling through the construction zones are asked to slow down, watch for message 
boards with traffic updates and follow directions on posted signs. New Mexico Gas Company 
thanks you for your patience as we make investments to keep you safe.  
 

### 
 

About New Mexico Gas Company 
As the largest natural gas distribution utility in the state, New Mexico Gas Company 
(www.nmgco.com) provides service to more than 550,000 homes and businesses throughout 
New Mexico. The Company has about 740 employees in 26 offices, who are responsible for 
safely and reliably operating more than 12,000 miles of pipelines. New Mexico Gas Company is 
a subsidiary of Emera Inc., an expert team of utility and energy services companies serving 2.5 
million customers in the U.S., Canada, and the Caribbean. Emera has headquarters in Halifax, 
Nova Scotia. 
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